22nd October, 1926.

Dear Sir.

Last session we received from you payment of fees on behalf of Miss Whitehead for her work in the Department of Social Studies at this College. We have since received a grant from the Ministry of Health toward Miss Whitehead's fees and I shall be glad to know whether this money should be repaid to you or to Miss Whitehead. I ask this question as I have been given to understand that Miss Whitehead was able to repay to you the fees that you paid for her.

Yours truly,

Secretary.

W.H. Bonham-Carter, Esq., 7. Cowley Street, Westminster, S.W.1.